
Masses  
 

Monday through Friday: 7:00 AM in Chapel 
Saturday Vigil : 4:00 PM  in Church 
Sunday Masses: 7:30 AM, 9:30 AM and 11:30 AM  
           in Church  

 Sacrament of Reconciliation (Church) 
          Saturdays: 3:00 – 3:30 PM or by appointment 
 Sacrament of Baptism 
          Baptisms are celebrated on  Sundays at 12:30 PM. 
          Please call the parish office in advance to schedule  
          a Baptism. Pre-Baptismal class for the parents is  
          Mandatory; it is held on 3rd Saturday of the month at  
          12 noon.  
 Sacrament of Matrimony 
           Should be arranged at least 6 months in advance.  
           Call the parish office for more information.  

FOR  LIVE STREAMING  
OF THE 4:00 PM MASS, 

PLEASE GO TO OUR WEBSITE:  
WWW.SACREDHEARTGREENWICH.ORG 

95A Henry Street 
 Greenwich, CT 06830   
Phone: (203) 531-8730    

Fax (203) 531-8794  
Email: sacredheartgrn@optonline.net 
Website: sacredheartgreenwich.org 

 
Parish Office  

38 Gold Street  
Greenwich, CT 06830 

Office Hours  
9:00 AM— 1:00 PM  Monday to Friday  

Closed on Saturday and Sunday  

PARISH STAFF 
Parochial Administrator: Father Mark D’Silva 

Secretary: Cecilia Bowers 
Bookkeeper: Gail MacLean 

*ATTENTION* 
PLEASE ADDRESS ALL YOUR MAIL TO  

SACRED HEART CHURCH 
38 GOLD ST. 

GREENWICH, CT 06830 

  5TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
FEBRUARY 6, 2022 

PARISH MINISTRIES 
Adults Faith Formation – Carole Wiemer 
Altar Decoration Team– Cecilia Bowers,  
Candace Hammond & Maria Carosella  
Altar Servers  - Katie Egan 
Birthright and Angel Tree - Kathy Wiegand 
Buildings & Grounds – John Ciovacco & Donna Mann 
Care of the Sick – Father Mark D’Silva 
Counters – Liz Williams 
Finance Council Chairperson – William Dylewsky 
Hospitality – Isabel Santana 
Lay-Rep. of the Parish Corp.– Kevin Burns 
Lay–Rep. of the Parish Corp. – James Vivier 
Lectors & Eucharistic Ministers – Donald Mohr 
Liturgical Music – Jan Gunnip 
Live-Stream - Cecilia Bowers & James Duffy 
Parish Council Chairperson – Jan Gunnip 
Parish Data Input - Cecilia Bowers 
Prayer Ministry – Carole Wiemer 
Prayer Shawl – Minnie Tigano 
Religious Education – Father Mark D’Silva 
Thanksgiving & Easter Baskets – John Innominato 
Virtus—Cecilia Bowers 
Wedding  Co-Ordinator - Cecilia Bowers 

Sacred Heart church, Greenwich, CT 06830 



5TH SUNDY IN ORDINARY TIME  FEBRUARY 6, 2022 

Saturday,  February 5 
4:00 PM †Fr. Joseph Saba—Nancy & Ed Fox 
Sunday,  February 6  
7:30 AM All the Members of the Parish 
9:30 AM  †Minnie Fama (Anniversary)—Holko Family 
11:30 AM †Shawn Zimmerman—Kathy & Peter Wiegand 
Monday, February 7 
7:00 AM †Abraham D’Silva 
Tuesday, February 8 
7:00 AM †Paul F. Peters (Anniversary)—The Macri Family 
Wednesday, February 9 
7:00 AM Spiritual Help 
Thursday, February 10 
7:00 AM †Jeff Fralick (Birthday)—Bill Romanello 
Friday, February 11 
7:00 AM Conversion of Sinners 
Saturday, February 12 
4:00 PM †Tenaglia Sisters—Veda & Joe Fratello  
Sunday, February 13 
7:30 AM  †Jenni Imbrogno—McManus Family 
9:30 AM  †Ann Mary Bryson—Their daughters 
11:30 AM  †Marcel & Anna D’Silva 
Monday, February 14 
7:00 AM †Sally & Stanley Kowaleski (80th Wedding 
 Anniversary)—Children & Grandchildred 
Tuesday, February 15 
7:00 AM †Diane Tanner—Joe & Sue Catalano 
Wednesday, February 16 
7:00 AM Spiritual Help 
Thursday, February 17 
7:00 AM †Anna & Domenick Latella & Daughter Joanne Phin 
 —Virginia & Catherine Latella 
Friday, February 18 
7:00 AM †Clare Harding—Jan Gunnip 

               THE ALTAR FLOWERS  
              ARE IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

               FR. JOSEPH SABA 
              FROM NANCY & ED FOX 

 

      Please pray for the sick of our Parish, 
 especially Dorothy Heneghan. 
                  Please pray also for the  
           deceased members of our Parish. 

Prayer Group 
 

Sacred Heart Prayer Group, currently is meeting 
online weekly, will be happy to pray for anyone 
needing healing. If  someone does not wish to be 
listed in the Parish bulletin, we can pray for a 
"special intention". Please contact the parish      
office. 

 

THIS WEEK—REGIONAL SCHOOL  
NEXT WEEK—MONTHLY COLLECTION 
JANUARY 30—THANK YOU! 
Weekly Offertory—$1,661.08 
No Second Collection 
Miscellaneous—$120.00 
 
Masses are available on following dates: 
Feb. 20 & 25. Mar. 1, 2, 4, 6, 11, 12, 13, 20, 26, 27 & 28. 
Apr. 3, 4, 12, 24 & 28. May. 1, 4,  6, 13, 16, 18, 21, 22, 27 
& 29.  Jun. 3, 5, 6, 7, 8, 11, 12, 14, 15, 16, 19, 20, 21, 22, 
23, 24, 25, 26. 27 & 28. 
Jul. 3, 6, 7, 8, 10, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 17, 20, 22, 24, 25, 26, 
27, 28, 30 & 31. 
For Altar Bread & Wine:  
Feb: 13 & 20. Apr: 3 & 17. May:  8, 15, 22 &29. 
For Altar Flowers:   
Feb: 13. May: 1, 22 & 29. Jun: 12,  

THE ALTAR BREAD & WINE 
 ARE IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

FR. JOSEPH SABA 
 FROM NANCY & ED FOX 

Ministry to the Homebound 
 

If you, or someone you know, is homebound and 
would like our priest visit you, please contact  the 
Rectory at  203-531-8730.  

Blessing of Throats 
 

On the occasion of the Feast of St. Blaise, there will be 
Blessing of Throats after every Mass this weekend,      
February 5-6, 2022. 

February 3: Feast of St.  Blaise 
 

Physician. Bishop of Sebaste, Armenia. Lived in a cave 
on Mount Argeus. Healer of men and animals;           
according to legend, sick animals would come to him on 
their own for help, but would never disturb him at 
prayer. Agricola, governor of Cappadocia, came to   
Sebaste to persecute Christians. His huntsmen went 
into the forests of Argeus to find wild animals for the 
arena games, and found many waiting outside Blaise's 
cave. Discovered in prayer, Blaise was arrested, and 
Agricola tried to get him to recant his faith. While in 
prison, Blaise ministered to and healed   fellow         
prisoners, including saving a child who was choking on 
a fish bone; this led to the blessing of throats on Blaise's 
feast day.  
 
Thrown into a lake to drown, Blaise stood on the       
surface and invited his persecutors to walk out and 
prove the power of their gods; they drowned. When he 
returned to land, he was martyred by being beaten, his 
flesh torn with wool combs (which led to his association 
with and patronage of those   involved in the wool 
trade), and then beheading.  
 
Blaise has been extremely popular for centuries in both 
the Eastern and Western Churches. In 1222 the Council 
of  Oxford prohibited servile labor in England on his 
feast. He is one of the Fourteen Holy Helpers Born    
Armenian Died flesh torn by iron wool-combs, then   
beheaded c.316 



SACRED HEART CHURCH                                                                      GREENWICH 

ONLINE GIVING 
Would you please consider online giving? 

This is a direct payment program whereby your contribu-
tion is debited automatically from your checking , savings 
or credit card account  into the parish bank account. For 
information call Gail MacLean : 203-531-8730.  

DO YOU KNOW? 
 To be officially registered in any parish, you 
need to complete a Registration Form. 
 Even if you attend Mass regularly, contribute 
or receive Offertory envelopes, you are not registered 
in a parish if you haven’t completed a Registration 
Form. 
 These forms are available online, visit our 
website at www.sacredheartgreenwich.org to      
register online or download the form and mail       
completed form to 38 Gold Street, Greenwich CT 
06830. 
 If you have never completed a Registration 
Form, or if you don’t remember if you completed it a 
while ago and your family information has changed, 
why not fill one out today? Thank you! 

ARE YOU MISSING OFFERTORY ENVELOPES? 
If you have not receive your set of envelopes please notify 
the Parish Office at 203-531-8730. 

to 6:00 p.m. in the 

WE NEED MONEY  COUNTERS 
 
A team of 3 counters count on Mondays.  
 
If interested please call Liz Williams at  203-5316233 or 
email "ewgreenwich@optimum.net". 
 
You may leave your name and phone number at the  
office 203-531-8730. 

Attention Business Owners, Professionals,  
Self Employed and Families! 

Bulletin Advertising Opportunities Available! 
 
If you are interested to place an ad in our weekly       
bulletin, please contact Robin Ungaro at 203-747-5671 
or e-mail to rungaro@4lpi.com . 

Message from Catholic Cemeteries:  
Please note ALL Christmas decorations will be  
removed from the cemeteries in the diocese        
beginning February 1 through February 15. 

Greenwich Hispanic Ministry 
 
Greenwich Hispanic Ministry will start on February 
1st. Please see Mass schedules: 
 
7:00 p.m.    Saturday at St. Mary Church 
12:00 p.m.  Sunday at St. Roch Church 
 
6:30 p.m.    Saturday (first Sat. of each month) 
        at St. Michael the Archangel   
6:30 p.m.    Sunday (2nd, 3rd & 4th Sun. of each month) 
                    at St. Catherine of Siena & St. Agnes Parish 

 
We welcome the new members to our Parish Family: 2021 

 
Arroyo, Marilyn   Hernandez, Amadeo   Rogliano, Christine 
Cardoso, Gabriella   Hernandez-Flores, Eduardo & Gabriela Santacruz, Delia 
Dardon, Maria & Eric   Hidalgo, Leonel & Camila  Valeri, Sue & Alex 
DeCicco, Steven & Briana  Higgins, Christine   Vera, Zulema 
DeFranco, Anthony & Eunice  Iscaro, Stacey & Jason   Villanueva-Sanchez, Miguel & Veronica 
Diaz, Luis & Lidi   Mendoza, Gilberto & Evelyn  Vizhco, Jenny & Fabian 
Engenito, Elisabeth & Matthew  Morocho, Wilson & Elsa  Westerman, Catherine 

The Apostleship of the Sea of the United States of  
America and Catholic Cruises an Tours 

 
Take your Faith on a Journey, to Fatima, Lourdes & 
Shrines of Spain—(Portugal, Spain and France) on this 
12 day experience. September 2nd-September 13th, 2022. 
If you are interested, please contact 860-399-1785 or 
email Brian@CatholicCruisesandTours.com 

2022 Bishop’s Appeal 
 

“A Bridge Home” is the theme of this year’s Appeal,      
formerly called the Annual Catholic Appeal, and it       
highlights hope, renewal and evangelization in our         
Diocese.  
 
While I realize that everyone’s financial  situation is      
different, I truly  believe that contributing to this vital effort 
is one sacrifice that is most worthy of support and within 
the financial capability of all our parishioners.  
 
Please keep in mind that while this is our Parish and our 
Spiritual home, we are all part of a larger Church. If we act 
together as  members of one family united in Christ's love, 
we can do great things. I doing so, I trust we will have done 
our part as a parish family in the diocese and together, we 
will be successful. For more details, please visit our 
website www.sacredheartgreenwich.org 


